
Subpart I – Labor Management Relations—9901.907
National Security Labor Relations Board
The National Security Labor Relations Board was created to ensure that management could be allowed to overturn decades of bargaining rights provided to current government employees.  Our great-grandfathers and grandfathers fought hard to obtain right in the workplace in the first organized unions.   NSPS is only the equivalent of union busting by certain political groups.  Apparently the current FLRB would never go along with the intentionally vague NSPS which strips employees of their rights, so a special labor board needed to be created to support the whims of management.  
Reference:   Title XI—Civilian Personnel Matters—Chapter 99—9902—H.R—240

Para 8.  “The labor relations system developed or adjusted under this subsection shall be binding on all bargaining units within the Department of Defense, all employee representatives of such units, and the Department of Defense and its subcomponents, and shall supersede all other collective bargaining agreements for bargaining units in the Department of Defense, including collective bargaining agreements negotiated with employee representatives at the level of recognition, except as otherwise determined by the secretary.”
According to the above reference the NSLRB will be able to override/overturn any previously negotiated agreements between employees and their unions.  What, did we just travel back in time 100 years?  From what I understand now, vacation time, leave, overtime, equal pay, AWS, flextime is now on the table for management to change/eliminate as they see fit.  
The NSLRB will be allowing management to add portions of the NSPS as they go along.  No one will be allowed to comment or dispute conditions in it.  It seems unreal that NSPS has gotten this far without someone with a conscience halting it.
